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Message from the Chief Editor

Once again, I will express my thanks to Suwako, Jean-Pierre, and Michael for 
doing the guest editing of this publication, our second OnCUE Journal Special 
Issue. It is the second in a row that Suwako and Jean-Pierre have done for CUE, 
and they are going to take a break from the next one. I wish I could.

As usual, the reports from the ESP Symposium continue to shine with 
excellence in research and creativity, so I compliment all the authors. I thank 
everyone who attended the meeting, whether they submitted papers or not. We 
have uploaded as many posters as possible to the CUE website, so you can check 
them out under the Conferences tab, or just use this link: http://jaltcue.org/
content/cue-esp-symposium-2019-posters

Stay safe during this period of COVID-19, everyone. Get to your reading 
now!

Glen Hill

OnCUE Journal chief editor and CUE Publications Chair

http://jaltcue.org/content/cue-esp-symposium-2019-posters
http://jaltcue.org/content/cue-esp-symposium-2019-posters

